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Next Week

Events After-School Clubs

Monday 3rd March Folk Club KS2
Composition Club KS2

Singing - All

Tuesday 4th March Sublime Science Workshops 
Year 5 Trip to Safeside

Art Y2

Ukelele Y5
Science Y4

Wednesday 5th March Coffee Morning -

Our Behaviour Policy

Thursday 6th March World Book Day Drama Y1/2

Science Y6
Photography Y5

Friday 7th March Y1 Maths Workshop

World Book Day

Sublime Science are in school for the day on Tuesday for an exciting whole 
school assembly and then workshops for Y2, 3 and 4

Ramadan begins for many families this weekend. 
Ramadan Mubarak! May this holy month bring you peace, blessings, and an 
abundance of joy. 
If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and is fasting, please ensure you have 
completed the consent form and returned it to school. 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March.

We would love your child to dress up as a book character.  Please see the information and 
costume ideas on the letter sent home yesterday about world book day. Your child has been 

given a book token. Take this to your local bookshop or supermarket and exchange it for a free 

£1 book, or for £1 off another book. You can use your £1 Book Token from 15th February until 
31st March.



Dear Parents,
On Monday, 24th February, we will be launching Medical Tracker. 
There will be no more First Aid slips of paper and instead you will 
be getting an immediate email. 
Please re

fer to the chart below for details on how it will be used. 
Important 
When we start using Medical Tracker, email messages will be sent 
from donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk. Please add this address 
to your email address books to prevent messages from being 
blocked by your SPAM/JUNK filters. 

We are proud to belong to St. Benedict's!
We are very proud to belong to St. Benedict's and are working hard to make the school building 
and site look as good as possible. You may have noticed some recent changes to the entrance 
near the Reception class and the alleyway to Heather Road. 

In the coming months there will be more work going on to install our new library and the 
playground toilets are being refurbished. We are also working with Birmingham City Council on 
a project to have a new boiler system fitted but it will not be a quick job. In the meantime, the 
temporary boiler will remain on the courtyard.
Please help to keep our school site looking clean and tidy by not dropping any litter. 

Your support is invaluable is making our school a real community. Around 90% of parents came 
for parents' meetings this week, which is a real improvement. 

This shows your level for commitment to our children and school. Thank you!

We want our children to look proud of their school. 
All children are expected to wear full uniform every day. 

School uniform
Red polo shirt 
Red jumper or cardigan 
Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress 
Black shoes with straps or laces. No trainers. 
Should a Hijab be required, it should be either plain red or white.  No loose scarves should be 
worn. 

PE Uniform
Plain grey or black jogging trousers, leggings or shorts. 
Plain red t-shirt 
Red school jumper or cardigan 
Plain, dark trainers or black pumps .  No white or coloured trainers.

For health and safety reasons the wearing of jewellery is not permitted in school.  
If children must wear earrings, then only small stud earrings are acceptable, but these must be 
removed during PE sessions.
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